
Public Comment - Email received 1/10/22 at 5:16 PM  

Dear Members of the Transportation Policy and Planning Board: 

Please excuse my submitting this comment only now. I hope you can still add it to the public 

record and share it with the team preparing the Vision Zero Action Plan.  

 

Using data provided in the action plan as well as data from Community Maps, I drafted a chart 

that could replace or supplement the one on page 10 of the most recent draft of the action plan. If 

our goal is zero deaths and serious injuries by 2030, we need to show what that pathway would 

require in terms of annual reduction goals. Starting in 2020, the chart shows this decrease that 

would be required each year to reach 0 by 2030, as well as adding actual data for 2020 and 2021 

(which does not show a decrease). I'd be happy to share the spreadsheet that the graph is based 

on with staff. 

Thank you for your consideration and thank you for your efforts in making Vision Zero an 

attainable goal.  

 

 
Best, 

 Harald Kliems 

 

6 N Allen St, Madison, WI 53726 

 


